
 

Belle Isle Transportation Advisory Committee 

Not happy with traffic in and around the City?  Have ideas for solving some of the traffic 

problems? Want to know who controls what roads?  The Belle Isle City Council is looking for 

volunteer residents to serve on the Belle Isle Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC). The 

TAC will serve in an advisory capacity concerning transportation projects and issues related to 

and including arterial streets, intersections, bicycles, pedestrians, and traffic management 

systems.    

The Task Force will work to review and provide input on Belle Isle’s overall transportation 

system to address needs in the areas of safety, traffic congestion mitigation, safe routes to school, 

and advanced traffic management systems. 

The TAC be made up of seven residents, one from each District. The Council may also appoint 

alternates for each District depending on the interest and number of applicants.  

 
The TAC will also work with Orange County on transportation initiatives for county-owned roads 

such as Hoffner Avenue, Matchett Road, and Gondola Drive, and work with the City’s Traffic 

Consultant for improvements to Judge Road, Daetwyler Drive, and Hoffner Avenue. Committee 

members will be expected to attend regular meetings, work sessions, assist with data gathering 

and attend scheduled public workshops. Members of the TAC will serve a term until advising is 

completed on the assigned transportation projects and issues, if no other tasks are assigned by the 

Council. 

To be considered for the committee, please submit a letter of interest detailing your history with 

the community, as well as any special skills and/or experience that you might bring to the 

committee by December 8, 2022. You must be a Belle Isle resident and registered voter to qualify 

for this Committee.  

 

Send letters of interest to: 

Yolanda Quiceno, City Clerk 

City of Belle Isle 

1600 Nela Ave 

Belle Isle, FL 32809 

Or email your letter to 

yquiceno@belleislefl.gov 
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